
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Summary 
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This resolution directs the Legislative Budget and Finance Committee (LB 
& FC) to study the issue of specialty tier prescription drug pricing and its 

impact on patient care and access to medications. 
 

Historically, specialty drugs have been placed on a fourth or greater drug 
tier by prescription drug benefit plans.  The effect is that the cost to 

consumers is greater than if the drug were placed on a lower tier.   
 

Some of the conditions treated with specialty drugs are:  hemophilia, 
multiple sclerosis, lupus, some cancers and rheumatoid arthritis. The 

number of these drugs as well as utilization and unit cost is expected to 
increase.  

 
LB & FC is required to report its findings to the Senate no later than 

January 30, 2014.    

 
 

 


